
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Being part of the school direct programme 

with the Orchard is a brilliant experience so 

far! I am able to work in both a mainstream 

primary school and a SEN school which will 

broaden my experience as well as numerous 

additional opportunities for further training. 

So far i am really enjoying the whole school 

direct experience and everyone involved has 

been extremely welcoming.” 

SCHOOL DIRECT STUDENT 


